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February 19, 2025 

Senator Bo Biteman  

President 

Wyoming State Senate 

200 West 24th Street 

Cheyenne, WY 82002  

Dear Senator Biteman, 

On behalf of the over 2 million members of AMAC – Association of Mature American Citizens, including 

over 9,600 who reside in Wyoming, I write to offer our support for House Bills 0131, 0156, and 0238.  

These bills offer Wyoming voters a comprehensive election integrity package that can only increase the 

fidelity and veracity of their collective voice before government. From requiring proof of residency, to 

prohibiting ballot harvesting, and ensuring secure delivery of ballots, these bills safeguard the election 

process and confirm that the will of Wyoming voters will be heard.  

It is important to consider that these bills passed the House, the body representing the people of 

Wyoming directly, with an average 82% pass rate. It could be said that passing these bills in the Senate 

would be overwhelmingly supported by the people of Wyoming.  

As President of the Senate, it is well within your capable leadership to bring these bills to the floor for a 

vote, and to support their passage.   

AMAC Action appreciates your efforts, Senator Biteman, on behalf of election integrity and we are 

pleased to offer our organization’s full support for this election integrity legislative package. 

Sincerely, 

Andrew J. Mangione Jr. 

Senior Vice President 

AMAC Action 

Click here to see the bill

https://www.wyoleg.gov/Legislation/2025/HB0238

